To Whom It May Concern,

In 2013 I have visited Film Spring Open in Krakow. I was met by a group
of enthusiastic young filmmakers eager to learn about filmmaking and to
go off and make their own films. These days it is very difficult for
aspiring filmmakers to get into the industry and they have to use their
creativity and limited resources to make their ideas come to life.

During my visit to Film Spring Open I was introduced to the idea of a
Cinebus, a vehicle used to facilitate all stages of filmmaking for small
productions. In my opinion it is a great idea to put all the elements of
filmmaking into one space. It is an economical solution to help young
filmmakers make their debut.

[ look forward to using the Cinebus myself!

With best wishes,
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Neil Corbould
Special Effects Supervisor
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